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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

My name is Glen Walton.

I have been a fire fighter with the MFB for over 12 years. I live in Rosanna and work at Bundoora fire
station.

I am writing this submission to support the proposed reform of the fire services for the following reasons :

I believe it is crucial to know that 1f you get a fire call , you know you have back up not far behind you.
When you go into a burning building searching for people, you need another crew in BA for back up in case
things go wrong.

I believe all built up suburban areas deserve the same fire coverage as inner Metropolitan areas get.

I believe this reform will help volunteers with funding which volunteers deserve.
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